SHELBURNE CULTURAL COUNCIL
November 16, 2022 Minutes

Shelburne Cultural Council public meeting of November 16th was called to order by Kate
Whittaker at 6:30 PM. The meeting was held in Memorial Hall.

Attendance: Jennifer Bauman, Treasurer, Kate Whittaker, Secretary, Linn Bower, Jacqui
Goodman, and Maureen Moore. Owen Bragdon, Co-Chair, arrived at 7 PM.

The Council approved the draft minutes of October 26 with the following addendum: Owen
met with Rachel Silverman of the Mohawk Regional High School informing her that our
proposed SCC project will be postponed until further notice due to the extensive number of
2023 grant applications the Council received. Council members unanimously agreed that it was
more important to fund as many projects as possible with the relatively limited funds we have to
distribute rather than create our own program at this time.

New Business:
Upon careful deliberation, the 23 applications that were approved for 2023 were awarded full to
partial funding up to our total of $6,447.00. Approvals and award amounts were entered into the

MCC SmartSimple System.

Three council members will form a subcommittee and will meet November 29th to send
approval letter packets via email to grantees.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Minutes submitted by Linn Bower, for acting Secretary Kate Whittaker.












